Message

From: Brian Boxer [BBoxer@esassoc.com]
Sent: 7/29/2019 11:19:22 AM
To: Mindala Wilcox [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=b46bfd8ale12482fb4f973bea21d23c4-Mindala Wilcox]
Subject: RE: Food for this week

Parfect. | figured it was something like that. Thanks.

Brian D Bozer, AICP
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bboxer@esassoc.com

From: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 11:19 AM

To: Brian Boxer <BBoxer@esassoc.com>

Subject: RE: Food for this week

No, we are just going to order from a different place for Weds/Fri so we aren’t eating Noah's all week., We needto
finalize the other places today and we'll coordinate with Jessica.

Respectfully,

dindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood

Fconomic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard © Inglewoond, CA 20301
V310 412-5230  F{310) 412-5681 . mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service, @OMMITMENT to Problem Solving. ﬁmmwmmm 1o Succeed,

MLESSE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EBAIL.

From: Brian Boxer [mailto:BRoxer@esassoc.com]
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 11:15 AM

To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcon@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: Food for this week

Mindy,

Jessica in our SM office just mentioned to me that the food vendor who contacted her indicated that food had been
ordered for Tuesday and Thursday, but not Wed and Friday. Is there a different vendor for the Wed/Fri food? Just
checking to ensure something didn’t get missed, or miscommunicated.

If you want to reach me via phone, call my cell.

Thanks.

Brian

Brian 1. Boxer, AILP
Senior Vice President
Morthern Colifornio Regional Divector




bboxer@esassoc.com




